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Q. Re: Patrick Bowman and Patricia Lee Evidence, Section 4.0 Cost of Service, Page 1 

32 et. seq. 2 

Please provide Mr. Bowman’s and Ms. Lee’s estimate of the relative impacts 3 

(in aggregate $) of the proposed reconsideration of energy allocations for 4 

Holyrood and wind generation upon the 2018 and 2019 rates charged by Hydro 5 

to (i) the Island Industrial customers, and (ii) Newfoundland Power. 6 

A. This response was provided by Mr. Bowman. 7 

With respect to wind, please see Hydro’s response to IC-NLH-143. 8 

With respect to Holyrood, no modelling has been provided by Hydro. Mr. 9 

P.Bowman has estimated the impact at potentially $0.4-$0.5 million, but it is 10 

preferable to have Hydro run any formal Cost of Service scenario to develop 11 

reliable and consistent estimates. 12 


